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Safety Guidelines: 
Issued around the use of Unmanned Aerial Vehicles, commonly known as Drones 
 
 
Recently the CAA has put in place rules around the use of drones, these apply to all operators.  With 
the introduction of these rules we are mindful of the use of Drones at Motorcycling New Zealand 
events.  
 
The onus is on the user of the drone to satisfy the venue owner and event organiser that they can 
operate them safely and within the CAA requirements.  
 
We are very mindful of safety, and event organisers should ensure that the use of Drones does not 
pose any danger or adverse risk to riders, officials or the public, and it must not interfere with the 
event.  
 
For your information see the link to: CAA requirements 
 
It is a recommendation of Motorcycling New Zealand that all drone operators apply for and are 
issued with media accreditation for events.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information contact: 
Motorcycling New Zealand 
admin@mnz.co.nz 
07 82 87852 
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